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Dear Parents & Guardians,  

The reality of this virus has affected us all dramatically this week. However, we 

will not let this virus defeat us. Your children’s teachers have been planning for days 

on how to move them forward toward their educational goals even while they are at 

home. Our teachers are determined to provide your children with the best education 

possible considering these circumstances. All high school students have moved to an 

online platform with the same class schedule (Plato/ICEV/Google Classroom). You 

will receive an email from your classroom teachers on Thursday March 19th with 

instructions on how to complete your work. If you are a high school student and do 

not have a working chrome book or you do not have internet at your home, please 

contact the High School office at 936-269-3128 for further instructions. All junior 

high students will be working on packets. These packets can be picked up between 9 

A.M. and 11A.M. on Thursday, March 19th and Friday March 20th. We do not have a 

time frame on how long we may be closed; however, most of our decisions are being 

guided by our local and state government’s recommendations. We are hoping to 

return to school as soon as possible. However, we are planning to take steps to ensure 

that we can educate our students while at home for however long it may be deemed 

necessary. Additionally, the cafeteria will be providing a sack breakfast and lunch 

Monday-Friday. in the bus lane to all of our students.  

 

Sincerely, 

JOAQUIN HS/JH ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM 
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**UPDATED TIMES** 
 
Parents & Guardians, 
 

Thank you for helping us continue your child’s education at 
home! Feel free to contact teachers via email or the HS/JH 
School office by phone with any assistance that you may need. 
We know these are not the easiest of circumstances but together 
we will get through it. 

 
IMPORTANT DATES AND TIMES 
Starting tomorrow 3/18/2020– weekdays only 
 
Daily: 8:00-9:00 A.M. Breakfast can be picked up in the bus lane 
Daily: 11:00 – 12:00  P.M Lunch served in the bus lane 
 
3/19/20: HS begins online instruction (students check email accounts for more info 
from your teachers) 
 
3/19/20: JH Parents PICK UP PACKETS 9am-11am @ HS Front office 
 
3/20/20: JH Parents PICK UP PACKETS 9am-11am @ HS Front office 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joaquin HS/JH Administrative Team 
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DO THE SIX 
Help stop Coronavirus 

1. HANDS Wash them often 
 

2. ELBOW Cough into it 
 

3. FACE Don't touch it 
 

4. FEET Stay more than 3ft apart 
 

5. FEEL Sick? Stay home 
	

6. FEEL Good? Stay home, unless 
you have a serious NEED! 

 


